
 

Hi  

It's time to book Church Family Holiday for 2024! 
 
It’s a holiday for everyone in our church family. The weekend is an opportunity for us to 
come together in a relaxed atmosphere and connect, rest and grow together.   The only 
agenda for the weekend is to have fun together. 
 
Due to the increased prices at One Mile Park, we have made the difficult decision to move 
church holiday to Koala Shores Port Stephens Holiday Park located at Lemon Tree Passage. 
We have heard great reports about this Park and it will be much more affordable for 
everyone.  
 
It’s a great location, catering for all ages with many activities onsite including Putt Putt golf, 
tennis court, swimming pool, playground & jumping pillow.  There are many options for all 
budgets with powered camping sites to a variety of cabins. 
 
When:   Friday 1 March to Sunday 3 March 2024 
Where:  Koala Shores Port Stephens Holiday Park 
Website:  https://aspenholidayparks.com.au/koala-shores-holiday-park/  
Phone:  4982 4401 
 
The park is currently holding cabins and powered sites until the end of July, so bookings 
need to be done by 31st July 2023. See below a map of the park outlining the cabins and 
camping sites reserved. They are also offering a 10% discount, mention you are part of the 
New Vine Lakes Group when you book.  If finances or booking by the end of this month is 
difficult for you, please let us know.    
 
We’re really looking forward to you being able to join us for Church Family Holiday in 
2024. Please contact us if you would like more details. 
 
Best regards 
Belinda & Rhondda 
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